From: Benitah, Michel [mailto:Michel.Benitah@nuance.com]

Sent: Thursday, October 27, 2016 11:38 AM

To: Abrams, Jeffrey < Jeffrey. Abrams@vaughan.ca>

Cc: Bevilacqua, Maurizio < Maurizio. Bevilacqua @vaughan.ca>; Di Biase, Michael

<Michael.DiBiase@vaughan.ca>; Rosati, Gino <Gino.Rosati@vaughan.ca>; Ferri, Mario

< <u>Mario.Ferri@vaughan.ca</u>>; DeFrancesca, Rosanna < <u>Rosanna.DeFrancesca@vaughan.ca</u>>;

contact@westondownsra.com

Subject: Weston Downs - Turning Restriction

Dear Mr. Clerk and Members of Council,

I appeal to you to consider the community's input and demand that you implement Regional Road Turning Restrictions.

I have been living in the Weston Downs community for close to 5 years, and I can tell you that this topic has been discussed over, and over, and over again, for as long as I've been a citizen of the community (and probably longer than that).

I am completely <u>fed up</u> with the amount of time it is taking the city to implement a *simple* turning restriction to reduce congestion and traffic in our community. Most communities have some form of tuning restrictions already in place, so why is it taking so long for you to make a decision to implement this for our Weston Downs community? I don't want to have to wait another 5 years discussing this - I want the turning restriction implemented now, that's it.

Bottom line... If you don't vote in favor of the simple Turning Restriction for the Weston Downs community, I can assure you, it will affect my vote in the next municipal elections!

Please make a wise decision.

Best regards, Michel Benitah

Michel Benitah

Director, Professional Services, Enterprise Division

Nuance Communications, Inc.

416-640-7119 (office) | 416-818-1330 (mobile)

Transforming technology into intelligent customer service solutions Click here to learn more about Nuance Professional Services